
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Positioning for the future 

 
South Gippsland Shire Council CEO, Tim Tamlin today announced a proposed new organisational 
structure for Council. 
 
The proposed structure reduces the number of Directors and Managers, sees a number of new 
positions created and several current positions removed.  In total, it is proposed that there will be a 
reduction of 0.5 EFT.  
 
Mr Tamlin said "This is not a cost cutting exercise. It is to strategically position the organisation to 
take advantage of our changing operating environment.  The new structure will be supported by 
further developing staff, embracing new technologies and  enhancing systems and processes to 
increase productivity and the effectiveness of Council's services.” 
 
“The proposed structure will support me in delivering greater operational value to the ratepayers 
and better support the Council in meeting community needs.” 
 
“Through this process I have already consulted with many staff and union representatives to 
ensure the objectives are understood and that opportunities for feedback are provided. The next 
step is to continue consulting with staff to make sure nothing has been overlooked and that we 
have aligned our functions appropriately to ensure best service delivery.  I need input from 
everybody to achieve the best outcome for the organisation and our community.” 
 
“For some individuals affected, this may be a difficult time.  We will be offering the appropriate 
support and guidance during the transition.” 
 
A staff consultation process will run for three weeks with the structure being finalised in 
approximately five weeks. 
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Media enquiries: Jeannie Hicks,  Communications Officer  Ph  5662 9221 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953  

jeannieh@southgippsland.vic.gov.au   www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
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